
LAFCO MEMORANDUM 

SANTA BARBARA LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 

105 East Anapamu Street • Santa Barbara CA 93101 • (805) 568-3391 + Fax (805) 568-2249 

January 9, 2020 

TO: Each Member of the Commission 

FROM: Paul Hood� 
Executive Officer 

SUBJECT: Report on 2019/20 Commission Activities 

This is an Informational Report. No Action is Necessary 

DISCUSSION 

The first Commission meeting of the year is an appropriate time to review the Commission's 
activities during the past year and planned activities for the upcoming year. 

Staff will prepare a power point presentation for the January 9, 2020 meeting to highlight the 
Commission's accomplishments in 2019 and expected activities in 2020. 

The power point will be posted for review on the Commission's website at www.sblafco.org 
before the meeting. 

Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 
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